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Federal Tax Reform Proposals

The United States Congress is preparing to consider federal tax reform legislation through the budget
reconciliation process. The United States House of Representatives and the United States Senate
are each preparing and discussing separate proposals that could be presented for final consideration
in the coming weeks. Staff will discuss developments pertaining to the tax reform efforts and how
these proposals might affect the

Orange County Transportation Authority.
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